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Information on Hazard Tree Removals for Customers Impacted by Wildfires
Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) is working safely and as quickly as possible to 
perform damage assessments and make repairs to our electric equipment and facilities 
impacted by recent wildfires. We are looking at every option to restore power to all 
customers as soon as possible. 

As part of this restoration work, PG&E contract crews are conducting inspections to 
identify and address hazardous trees that may have been damaged by the fire, where it is 
safe to do so. These trees must be removed for crews to access equipment, assess damage 
and restore power.  

Learn More
For more information about PG&E’s vegetation management program, visit pge.com/trees.

We recognize that this tree work may be impactful. Customers can expect the following:

Hazardous trees will be marked to identify 
them for work.

We will reach out to notify property owners 
who may be impacted by this critical work.

Wood from this work cannot be removed  
by PG&E since trees are considered assets 
and property that legally belong to the  
property owner. However, at the property  
owner’s request, we will chip smaller limbs  
and can spread the chips on site.

In some areas, tree crews will lop and  
scatter wood debris in accordance with  
California Department of Forestry and Fire 
Protection Forest Practice Rules to avoid  
excessive vegetation build-up. 

This work is critical to address potential safety hazards and wildfire risks for residents 
and our employees. Federal and state regulations also require us to remove hazard trees 
along high-voltage power lines. Customers with questions or concerns about this work can 
contact us at 1-800-743-5000.

What Customers Can Expect

Some of the measures included in this document are contemplated as additional precautionary measures intended to further reduce the risk of wildfires. “PG&E” refers to Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company, a subsidiary of PG&E Corporation. ©2020 Pacific Gas and Electric Company. All rights reserved. CCC-1020-2891. 10/08/2020.
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